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09 May 2019 

 

 

 

LIGHTS, CAMEL, ACTION! 

Dear Parents 

This year we will be holding our KS1 Nativity in school on the following dates: 

 Wednesday 14th December  -  2.00 p.m. 

 Thursday 15th December  -  6.30 p.m. 

Seating in the school hall needs to be restricted to 120 for each performance and, therefore, this will 

mean that initially we can only allow a maximum of 2 tickets per family on a first-come, first-served 

basis. 

Tickets are free of charge but we would greatly appreciate any donations at the performances and 

any money raised will be put towards future plays, props and costumes. 

Any extra tickets available will be issued upon request from Friday 9th December. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible with your preferred date 

and time.  We will endeavour to accommodate as many people as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

N Longstaff 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………….  Class:  …………………………………… 

 

Wednesday 14th December – 2.00 p.m.        No of tickets:  …………………………………. 

 

Thursday 15th December – 6.30 p.m.  No of tickets:  …………………………………. 


